
Mike Kuo 

From: Patrick Bowen [pbowen@kyocera-wireless.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2005 12:58 PM

To: Mike Kuo

Cc: llu@kyocera-wireless.com; fcalimba@kyocera-wireless.com; cli@kyocera-wireless.com

Subject: Re: FW: Kyocera Wireless Corp, FCC ID: OVFKWC-KX2, Assessment NO.: AN04T4434, Notice#1

Attachments: OVFKWC-KX2 Correspondence CONFIDENTIAL 01-13-2005.pdf; ATT34290.txt; ATT34291.htm

1/19/2005

Mike, 
 
Thank you for your feedback on the OVFKWC-KX2 applications that have been submitted.  
 
I have investigated the issues and have attached a file with the responses to your questions. 
 
Please note that the response to question 1 involves an explanation of the product's proprietary Parts List and 
Schematic.  It is requested that the response to this question be made confidential. 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns.   
 
Thank you again for your help. 
 
Patrick Bowen 
 
 
At 08:43 AM 1/13/2005 -0800, Mike Kuo wrote: 

  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Compliance Certification Services [mailto:MKuo@ccsemc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2005 8:19 AM 
To: Mike Kuo 
Subject: Kyocera Wireless Corp, FCC ID: OVFKWC-KX2, Assessment NO.: 
AN04T4434, Notice#1 
 
Question #1: Please provide detail information on the alternate 
components as the reasons for this Class II permissive change.  What is 
the original / Changed manufacturer name, model name, and PCB location . 
 
Question #2: What is DASY 4 system setting on  Secondary Peak 
invesitgation?  Some of plots have secondary peak with additional 
readings but some of secondary peak did not investigate. 
 
FYI : In the future submission, please improve SAR plots images.  Some 
of information on the SAR plots can not be read clearly. 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Mike Kuo 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can 



continue on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the 
requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may 
result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should 
not be submitted. Any questions about the content of this correspondence 
should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the 
sender. 

1/19/2005


